
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 1/05/2022 8:37:09 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

01/05/2022 

MS Lynda Hanna 
25 Wood ST 
Manly NSW 2095 

RE: DA2022/0507 -27 Wood Street MANLY NSW 2095 

We are residents of the adjoining property to 27 Wood Street, Manly who have currently lodged 
a DA. After viewing the plans of the DA we have several concerns. We are preparing a 
submission and are seeking professional advice. We also have noticed that the description of 
the proposed DA has not been placed at the front of the property which would give other 
residents of the street the opportunity to also view the DA. We feel that until the paperwork has 
been placed on the front of the property (as is required by Council) the commencement date of 
the DA should be amended. 
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